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January 13
Guild Meeting

Meeting called to
order 10:00
Business Meeting
Adjourn 10:40
Announcements
10:40
Door Prizes
Bring and Brag
10:50
QPC Presentation
11:10
Guild Services
11:15

PROGRAM
; 11:45
Jane Dunewalid

Upcoming
Programs

* FEBRUARY
Dr. Susan
Delany

* MARCH

Mama J’s

*APRIL
Shelley Pace

PRESIDENT’S CORNER
.

I am pleased and very honored to serve as
president of the Quilt Guild. I would like to
take you through a bit of my history to explain
how I find myself writing this first column.

I have been interested in quilting for many
years and joined the Quilt Guild about six
years ago. I must admit that for the first several
years I didn’t get involved in the operations of
the Guild thinking I wasn’t up to taking charge
of anything. Then with the urging and help of
the Snappy Scrappers Bee, and much to my
amazement, I volunteered to chair the 1998
Auction. With the help of co-chair Bernie
Farris I again tried my hand at the Auction in
1999. I also chaired the Bylaws Committee in
2000.

I look back over the last few years and I am
surprised that I was able to do what I did.
Mainly what it took was the urging and the
help of others to get started. I urge you to help
your fellow Guild members by becoming a
little more involved in the Guild. And remem-
ber everyone needs to know that they are
capable of doing many things and a lot more
than they think.

I am looking forward to an exciting year. We
will be having the usual events and this is the
year for the Quilt Show. Loveta Fowler and
Melissa Allo are working hard to have another
spectacular year. This is our opportunity to
show off the many quilts that our Guild mem-
bers have made.

And finally, feel free to call me at home and
discuss your ideas about the Guild. Generally
the best time to contact me is during the day.

Let’s all get enthused and involved in 2001!

Betty Opiela

[

In January, I hope to start
some meetings so that we
can get started on making
some new items for the guild
to sell at our Quilt Show
Boutique. You will be given
a pattern which you will use
to make one item for your-
self and one or more for the
Boutique. If you are inter-
ested in participating please
let me know what days and
times are besi for you to
attend a meeting. More
details later!

Kitty Janiga

HOT
TAMALE!

What’s that, you say? It is
the theme of the 2001
SUMMER RETREAT!
July 8 to 13 at Camp Lone
Star in LaGrange. The fee
is $265, with a small
additional fee if you wish
to swim. We also hope to
have our very popular
Massage therapist back!
We'll start taking deposits
at the January meeting.
Blocks will be ready and
you will get one with your
$25 deposit.

Trina Horvath





































